Agenda Item #5

601 N. Moapa Valley Boulevard * Post Office Box 257

Logandale, Nevada * 89021
Telephone (702) 397-6893 * Facsimile (702) 397-6894

To: Chairman Randy Tobler & MVWD Board of Directors
From: Joseph Davis, General Manager
Date: July 29, 2021

Subject:  Vehicle Disposal #16953

Background

The District advertised in the Moapa Valley Progress an invitation for sealed bids on the 1995 Kenworth
Dump Truck (#16953) vehicle that is up for disposal this year.

Staff received 3 bids
1-%$22,550

2 - $25,001
3-$25,300

Suggested Motion

Move to ratify the sale of truck #16953 in the amount of $25,300.00 to LJ McCormick Enterprises, Inc.

In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or
disability (Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs). To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W.,
Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272 (voice) or (202) 720-6382 (TDD). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.



